
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 27 By Councillor Work for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2022 

  
 

Question (1) When did the Convener meet with representatives of 

Edinburgh Airport & Lothian Buses to discuss the bus lane 

on A8? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When did the Convener meet with representatives from 

other bus operators who use the A8 corridor? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Although the bus lane was temporary and under review, did 

the Convener consider the bus lane being suspended only 

for the duration of the Royal Highland Show and why was a 

decision on full removal of the bus lane not taken to the next 

meeting of the committee? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What conversations did the Convenor have with Ward 

Councillors before a decision was made? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 


